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For updates throughout the month, Friend us on Facebook and sign up at www.wowbrary.org to discover the         
Library’s newest books, movies and music. The library webpage is                                                                     

https://www.hopedale-ma.gov/bancroft-memorial-library.  

Memorial Day 

The Bancroft Memorial Library will be 
closed on Saturday, May 28 and Monday, 
May 30 in observance of Memorial Day. 

Summer Hours 

Our Friday hours are changing for the      
summer! Beginning on June 3, we will be 
open on Fridays from 10am-2pm. This change is in effect 
through September 2.  

Kanopy 

The Bancroft Memorial Library is now offering 
Kanopy to our library patrons! Kanopy is an  
on-demand streaming video platform that offers access 
to a wide variety of films and television content. Kanopy 
also has educational videos from The Great Courses and 
more! Kanopy can be viewed on a computer, mobile  
device, or TV via a web browser or the Kanopy app. To 
sign up, simply click on the link on our webpage. Then set 
up an account with your library card and password. If 
you have any questions, please call the library staff at 
(508)634-2209. Hopedale patrons are eligible for 10 
“plays” per month. 

Book Drop 

Did you know that there is a second book 
drop at the library?? It’s true! The second 
book drop can be reached by driving down 
the driveway to the left of the library then 
parking in the back lot. Walk up the walkway 
and you will see a large silver book drop under the roof 
that covers the back door. Drop the books in and you're 
done! I’m reminding everyone because materials are 
easily damaged by forcing them into the book drop at 
the front door when it is full. Thank you for helping to 
keep the items we circulate in great shape. 

New Passes 

The Friends of the Hopedale Library have  
graciously purchased new passes to the    
following museums: The Providence         
Children’s Museum, Old Sturbridge Village, and the 

Worcester Art Museum. These passes provide patrons 
admission at a reduced cost. Visit our website to reserve a 
pass or call us for additional information at                   
(508)634-2209. Thank you, Friends! 

 

Ongoing Monthly Library Events 

Helen Symonds Book Group 

The Hopedale Book Discussion Group meets monthly on 
the first Wednesday of the month at 1:00pm in the     
Bancroft Memorial Library meeting room. New members 
are always welcome. If interested in joining the group, 
please leave your contact information at the Circulation 
Desk. 

Travel virtually with the group to San         
Francisco on Wednesday, May 4 at 1:00 pm 
as we discuss The Nature of Fragile Things by 
Susan Meissner. “April 18, 1906: A massive       
earthquake rocks San Francisco just before 
daybreak, igniting a devouring inferno. Lives 
are lost, lives are shattered, but some rise from the ashes 
forever changed.” –adapted from CWMARS catalog 

The group will meet on Wednesday, June 1 at 
1:00 pm to discuss The Lost Apothecary by  
Sarah Penner. "Secretly dispensing poisons to 
liberate women from the men who have 
wronged them, a London apothecary triggers 
unintended consequences that shape three 
lives across multiple centuries. “ – adapted from the 
CWMARS catalog 

Wednesday Needlework Group 

Join us for an evening of needlework 
every Wednesday night from 6:00pm 
until 7:45pm. Bring your latest project. No commitment 
required – come when you can! 
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Friends of the Hopedale Library 

The Friends of the Hopedale             
Library are pleased to present: Life 
Cycle Gardening: Gardening for a  
Lifetime on Wednesday, May 4th, at 6:30 pm. Join us as 
Master Gardener Betty Sanders teaches how to           
reconfigure your garden for new uses as your family 
grows and your life and interests change. Have you lived 
with the same plantings for many years and now found 
they don't fit the way you want to live anymore?        
Gardens should never be a burden to us! Changing your 
garden as your needs and abilities change makes sense. 
Betty will share design and plant selections that can     
enhance your garden for years to come. Please register 
for this free event by calling the library at 508-634-
2209 or by stopping at the upstairs circulation desk     
during normal operating hours. You do not have to be a 
member of the Friends of the Hopedale Library to attend 
this event. All are welcome. 

Save the Date 6/18/22! – Plant Sale and 
Create Your Own Garden Stepping Stone 

Celebrate the summer with the Bancroft      
Memorial Library on Saturday, June 18! 
The Friends of the Library Plant Sale, a 
perennial favorite, is back from 10am to 2pm. From 
10am-1pm, you can also create your own garden       
stepping stone. Materials will be provided, but you may 
bring some of your own “bits and pieces” to personalize 
your creation! Registration for the garden stepping 
stones is encouraged by calling (508)634-2209. Be sure 
to stop by! 

Are you interested in joining The Friends of the Hopedale 
Library? The Friends meet the second Wednesday of the 
month at 6:30 pm. New members are always welcome! 
Please call or stop by the upstairs circulation desk to join.  

The Friends of the Hopedale Library support the Library 

by providing funds for equipment, materials and          

programs to supplement the regular operating budget. 

They offer adult events September- June and fund the 

children's summer reading and other programs. More       

information can be found at https://www.hopedale-

ma.gov/bancroft-memorial-library/pages/friends-library. 

. 

 

 

News from the Marjorie Hattersley                         
Children’s Room 

Be Kind to Animals Storytime                                                                                                                              
Join us on Saturday, May 14 from 
11:30am-12:30pm to celebrate our love 
for animals!  Bring in your favorite stuffed animal and an 
item to donate to the Milford Humane Society (a can of 
cat/kitten food, clean towel or blanket, paper towels, 
paper plates, cat toy, etc.). We will read animal stories 
then decorate a frame for a picture of you and your 
stuffed animal! This program is for ages 3 and up. 

Summer Reading “Read Beyond the Beaten Path”  

The summer is almost here! You know what that means 
– Summer Reading at the Bancroft Memorial Library will 
be starting soon. Be on the lookout for a visit from Mrs. 
Kraimer to your school to talk about all the fun activities 
planned at the Library this summer! 


